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LETTER FROM THE EDITOR

BY DIEGO SEPULVEDA-ALLEN

Welcome to the inaugural edition of the Texas A&M Undergraduate Journal 

of Law & Society. A lot of time, effort, and care went into making this publication 
a reality. Our authors and board members have worked tirelessly, perfecting each 
line on each page for every article. This issue is a celebration of their work. But the 
journey to get to this point has been much longer and has involved the dedication 
of many more people.

None of this would have been possible without the vision and initiative 
of cofounders Catherine Meisenheimer ‘23, who recognized the need for an 
undergraduate law journal and acted to make it happen, and Lauren Currie ‘23, 
whose tact was essential to getting it off the ground. I will be forever grateful 
to them for choosing to include me two years ago, and I thank them for their 
dedication to turning their idea into a reality.

I would also like to extend my gratitude to the hardworking and attentive 
people at the Office of Undergraduate Research for welcoming the idea of an 
undergraduate law journal and agreeing to found TAMUJLS as one of their many 
programs. Their belief in us and this journal’s mission is indicative of their 
unwavering dedication to making Texas A&M University the best place in the 
country for undergraduate research. Without their support, TAMUJLS would not 
have a home and certainly would not be what it is today. I would like to specifically 
thank our staff coordinators, Dr. Matthew Bizzell and Lindsey Wente, and the 
Associate Program Director for Undergraduate Research, Annabelle Aymond, for 
everything they have done, and continue to do, for TAMUJLS.

The guidance and mentorship of our faculty advisor, Dr. Katherine Unterman, 
has likewise been instrumental to the journal’s success from the beginning. Always 
willing to go above and beyond for her students, Dr. Unterman has generously 
given us advice, lent us a hand, and promoted the journal and its activities at every 
opportunity. I would also like to thank Dr. Linda Radzik of our advisory board, 
who has similarly been a vigorous advocate for the journal since the beginning. 

We have been fortunate to receive support from so many others, including 
the Melbern G. Glasscock Center for Humanities Research, the College of Arts 
& Sciences, the Bush School of Government & Public Service, the Departments 
of History, Philosophy, and Political Science, and the Texas A&M School of Law. 

Finally, I would be remiss if I did not acknowledge the contributions of the 
editorial board at the Columbia Undergraduate Law Review (CULR). Catherine, 
Lauren, and I had no idea of what running an undergraduate law journal entailed. 
The team at CULR welcomed our questions with open arms and gave us as much 
insight into their operations as we could have ever hoped for. With a team of such 
kind individuals, it is no wonder CULR remains one of the largest and longest-
running undergraduate publications in the country. 

—

Diego Sepulveda-Allen
Editor-in-Chief


